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MEMORANDUM

DATE:

October 9, 2009

TO: 

Dr. Ben Lowe, Chair



Graduate Programs Committee

FROM: 
Dr. Heather Coltman, Chair



Department of Music

RE:

Course Changes-MUH6688, MUH6935, MUT6935, MUT6936



New Course Proposals-MUN 6007, 6056, 6713, 6714, 6806, MVW 6050, 6060

The Department of Music supports the attached course changes related to addition or removal of pre-requisites and change of required courses in the MA core curriculum. A review of the current curriculum progression and departmental course rotation showed that these changes are prudent and in line with the requirements of the degree. The changes adequately support the requirements of our accrediting agency, NASM. 

The addition of the new ensemble and workshop courses listed above results in provision of graduate course numbers for the existing ensemble sections that are required of students in the degree. This will allow graduate transcripts to reflect more accurately the content of the specific ensembles, rather than continuing to use one number for all graduate ensembles as has been the practice since the recent origin of the MA in music. The practice is more in keeping with the standards of NASM and common in schools offering the degree.  

Thank you for your attention to these materials.
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